Cherry Class June Newsletter

Dear Parents,

Summer is almost here! It's hard to imagine we had cold weather not very long ago.

Please be mindful of the heat and dress your children in cooler clothing this season.

We will continue to go to the park on days when it is not so hot but will avoid going out on very warm days.

In June, we will continue to study our letters and numbers, this month we will focus on letters G, H and I as well as the number 1.

We hope you are enjoying seeing the children's letter of the week craft. Thank you for assisting the children with their homework. It is an important aspect of their learning.

This month we will hold parent/teacher interviews, Miss Ange will make the schedule and soon there will be a notice placed by the door for you sign when you see your time slot. Please look out for this notice.

We will run a fire drill in class time one day this month.

Please note the school will be closed for teacher training on Friday the 27th of June.

Thank you for you continued support.

Thank you, Miss Kath and Miss Ange

Cherry Class June 2025

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
2	3	4	5	6
Letter G	Shapes	G Craft	G Words	Review
9	10	11	12	13
Letter H	H Words	Colors	H Craft	Review
16	17	18	19	20
Father's Day Craft	Father's Day Craft	I Words	Shapes	Review
23	24	25	26	27
Letter I	I Words	I Craft	Colors	Closed
30				
Review				

Cherry Class June

Letters - G, H, I

Reminder: School closed Friday 27th







Cherry Class June Songs



